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Monday 30" November 2016
RE: NEW ON-SITE 2-4 YEAR OLD PRESCHOOL

Dear Parents / Carers,

S4YC are delighted to announce that we will be opening The Willaston Preschool as of January
2017; this will be based within the Memorial Hall. The new Preschool will replace the existing
Willaston Village Preschool; all of the existing staff will continue to work at the setting.

The Preschool will be open for 2-4 year olds to attend Monday-Friday, with a morning (9.00am-
12.00pm) and afternoon (12.00pm-3.00pm) session available.

We will also offer the Preschool children the option of a Breakfast (7.45am-9.00am) and After
School Club (3.00pm-6.00pm) based at Willaston C of E Primary School. In affect childcare will
be available from 7.45am-6.00pm if required.

Parents will be able to access the free 15-hour weekly entitlement for 2-4 year olds.

All children who are currently booked onto sessions with current preschool will automatically
have a place reserved. Parents will, however, need to complete new admission forms.

Over the next few weeks’ further information will be available including new admission forms,
parent handbooks, copies of policies and details outlining strong, clear links with the local
primary school.

For more information or to book a space please contact us on:
info@s4yc.co.uk
07495 836613/ 07581 075534

Finally we would like to thank all of the current staff for all their hard work, they have provided
the community with a great Pre School for a number of years.

Yours Sincerely

David James
S4YC Managing Director
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